
Public Notice

On Friday, May 23, 2025, The City of Houston’s (City) Housing and

Community Development Department (HCD) issued a public notice

announcing the Draft Action Plan for Disaster Recovery – 2024

Derecho and Hurricane Beryl (Draft Plan), the 2024 Community

Development Block Grant-Disaster Recovery (CDBG-DR 24)

proposed budget, and two Public Hearings for public comments.

Additionally, on June 13, 2025, a correction public notice was issued

that added a third Public Hearing and revised the activity category

for the Emergency Response / Public Safety Program from Public

Facilities to Public Services.

The City is now issuing a correction to revise the proposed budget

to include housing activities – Multifamily Housing Program and

Single Family Housing Program – as reflected in the table below.

There are no changes to the total funding amount.

Community Development Block Grant – Disaster Recovery
2024 (CDBG-DR 24)

Proposed Budget

Planning $ 200,000.00

Administration $ 15,732,250.00

Multifamily Housing Program $ 30,000,000.00

Single Family Housing Program $ 20,000,000.00

Infrastructure - Power Generation Resilience
Program

$ 151,291,150.00

Public Services - Emergency Response/Public
Safety Program

$ 15,340,000.00

Public Services - Public Services –
Homelessness Program

$ 41,040,600.00

Mitigation - Debris Repository Acquisition
Development Project

$ 32,791,000.00

Mitigation - Vegetation Management/Debris
Removal Program

$ 8,250,000.00

TOTAL $ 314,645,000.00

This does not alter the original 30-day comment period. The 30-day

comment period extended from Friday, May 23, 2025, to Sunday,

June 22, 2025. For additional information on this item, contact

HCD Planning at HCDDPlanning@houstontx.gov or by mail: HCD,

ATTN: Planning, 2100 Travis Street, 9th Floor, Houston, TX 77002.

For any information about our Complaints and Appeals Process,

please access the following: https://houstontx.gov/housing/

complaints.html and https://houstontx.gov/housing/appeals.html.

For more information about HCD and its programs, please access

HCD’s website at www.houstontx.gov/housing.


